MEMORANDUM

TO:

Professor Walter Capp

FROM .

Professor Phillip B. Hammond, Chair

DATE:

August 16, 1984

SUBJECT:

Affiliates

You'll recall that, last May or so, we had a conversation about developing a Religious Studies Affiliates group, a task you agreed to oversee. I spoke with Kay Alexander, who agreed to assist you, and with the Development Office, who also indicated a willingness to cooperate.

I am convinced of the merit of such a move, as I believe you are, and would like a progress report at our first Department meeting in September. We can become more ambitious as time goes on, but at least something ought to be underway immediately, it seems to me.

Many thanks for the taking charge of this task.

PEH/cdw